
 

 

FAQs Updated 18th June 2020 

 

Staggered start and end times: 

Key worker group:  8.45 am – 3 pm          Please use middle gate on the field. 

Reception:  9.15 am – 2.30 pm      Please use gate at the top corner of the playground. 

Year 1:   9.00 am – 2.45 pm      Please use gate at top corner on the field. 

Year 2 and 3:  9.00 am – 2.45 pm      Please use middle gate on the field 

Year 4 and 5:  9.15 am – 3.00 pm      Please use middle gate on the field. 

Where there are siblings, please choose the time convenient to you. 

 

 

Days of attendance 

Key worker group:  Monday – Friday 

Reception:   Monday – Thursday 

Year 1:   Monday - Thursday  

Week commencing 6th July:  Year 3 and 5  Monday - Thursday 

Week commencing 13th July:  Year 2 and 4 Monday - Thursday 

 

 

What should we wear to school? 

Children can wear winter or summer uniform or a mixture of both: white t-shirts and black shorts 

or similar if you are really struggling.  We ask that all children wear their trainers/pumps to school 

from now until the end of term.   

 

How do I stop germs transferring from home to school and back again? 

Your child should only bring what they need for the day – a water bottle, their lunch (if they are 

not eating a school meal), a healthy snack and a coat as they will be spending as much time as 

possible outside.  They should not bring backpacks, pencil cases, toys or home learning in from 

home.   

 

What will happen for lunch? 

Caterlink are providing a sandwich lunch that can be ordered each day.  If you usually bring a 

packed lunch, please do so still. Lunchtimes will be staggered and children will sit at a distance 

when dining – this may be in the classroom, hall or outside. Children will need to wash their 

hands before and after lunch. Our aim is to, whenever possible, to eat outside in zoned areas. 

 

LOSC provision 

There is no provision for breakfast and after school club at the current time. 

 
 


